
LINDA LINGLE 
GOVERNO'R 

OFFICE OF TH E SUPERINTENDENT 

October 10, 2008 

• (OMM. NO. f 
STATE OF HAWAII 

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

P.O. BOX 2360 

HONOLULU. HAWAII 96804 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa 
President, Hawaii State Senate 
The 25th State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Re: Financial Report of the Department of Education for Fiscal Year 2006-07 

Dear Senator Hanabusa: 

PATRICIA HAMAMOTO 
SUPERINTENDENT 

Enclosed for your information is the Financial Report of the Department of Education 
for the period July 1, 2006 to June 30, 2007. 

We would appreciate if copies could be distributed to all members of the Hawaii State 
Senate. 

If there are any questions, please contact Edwin Koyama, Accounting Director, at 
586-3450. 

Very truly yours, . 

@dii;~ ./~~. 
Patricia Hamamoto 
Superintendent 
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Enclosures 

cc: James M. Brese, Assistant Superintendent and CFO, OFS 
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